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Photography Policy: 

From time to time Onside Coaching photograph/video children enjoying the 

activities, so we can let other parents know about our courses through our 

marketing, website and social media.   

• We do not use children’s names in photograph captions. Any photograph 

from which a child could be identified by name will not be used. 

• Photos and videos of children whose faces are visible will only be used if the 

parent has ticked the photo consent box on their online account. 

• Children will be made aware that photos and/or videos are being taken, so 

that they have the option of not participating. 

• Only images of children in suitable clothing will be used.  

• We will not pass on or sell to any other organisation any photographs or 

videos taken at Onside activities. 

• Should parents be given the opportunity to take photos/videos during any of 

our activities, we ask that these are not shared on social media.  

If you are happy for your child to appear in any Onside photos/videos, please tick 

the consent box on your account. 

 


